

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2018

Nizar Alkhatib Midget Food LLC 1723 S 2<sup>nd</sup> St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Alkhatib:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 5, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses for the premises located at 2500 N Booth St ("Midget Food LLC") based on concentration.

On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses based on concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2018

Joseph Clayton Elation Wine & Dessert Bar, LLC 4706 W Fond du Lac Ave Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Clayton:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 5, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for change of hours for the Class C Wine and Food Dealer licenses for the premises located at 4706-08 W Fond du Lac Ave ("Elation Wine & Dessert Bar") based on applicant testimony.

On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the change of hours for the Class C Wine and Food Dealer licenses based on applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2018

Daria Morse 2855 N 33<sup>rd</sup> St Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Morse:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 5, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for change of hours for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 421 W Keefe Ave ("The Fox") based on neighborhood testimony.

On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the change of hours for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2018

Zashan Mushtaq 2331 Mead St Mount Pleasant, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Mushtaq:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 5, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt license for the premises located at 4383 N 27<sup>th</sup> St ("Midtown Convenience") based on concentration, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

On, Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class A Malt license based on concentration, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

June 20, 2018

Brandon Rivas 2120 E Menlo Bl Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Rivas:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 5, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMAS R. (City Clerk

